
 

                 OUR SCHOOL MANTRA: 

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, 

RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of 

others The SPIRIT we all know 

 

 

 

 

SUCCESS   IN EVERYTHING WE DO 
 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

Kk 

 

 

Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sun 27th Mar- Mothering Sunday   
Tues 29th Mar- E-Act Celebration Semi-
final at The Crest  
Fri 1st Apr April - Young Carers 
Assembly   
2nd April –1st May- Ramadan 

Mon 4th Apr – Mon 18th Apr Easter 
Holiday  
 

 

          
Nursery: DIAMOND: AM: Hope, PM: Tasneem,  
Reception: CORAL: Lara and Rahil, RUBY: Sahil and Leen, AMBER: Imaan and Esa 
for persevering with their learning.  
Year 1: JADE: Layla, for improvement. Rim, for awesome trying. EMERALD: Aisha 
and Waleed for their amazing progress in maths and writing.  TURQUOISE: Joel 
and Suleyman for being helpful in the classroom.  
Year 2: CRYSTAL: Mustafaa and Sara. ONYX: Zaid and Jood, SAPPHIRE: Shuayb for 
improving his motor skill. Abeeha, making progress in Maths.  
Year 3: TOPAZ: Taha and Qasim for their amazing maths work this week.  
AQUAMARINE: Marwa, trying so hard, displaying perseverance in her tests. 
Mohammed Al A., always doing the right thing. OPAL: Malek, answering questions 
about all science topics independently. 
Year 4: GARNET: Fuad for explaining his geography so well. Qassem for team 
spirit. ZIRCON: Rioba and Rama for doing really well in the tests. 
AMMOLITE: Rania for her perseverance and Abbas for his love for learning. 
Year 5: AMETHYST: Safa, great participation. Amatullah, settling in really well in 
our class. MOLDAVITE: Hammad, producing some independent and creative work 

in DT. Suraya, resiliently stretching herself in all subjects. PEARL: Subawoon and 
Zahra, persevering in their recent PUMA tests! 
Year 6: QUARTZ: Farah A and Nelu, TANZANITE: Rebecca, working hard to 

improve her fractions. Rabi, for improving his behaviour and effort in lessons.  

LAPIS-LAZULI: Khalid and Rayan for giving 100 percent in lessons.  
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LEARNING IS FUN AT BRAINTCROFT! 

Our curriculum is exciting. If you ever 

get a chance to walk through our 

school, you will probably see Nursery 

children indoors or outdoors engaged 

in meaningful learning activities with 

their peers and staff. Visit our 

Reception classes to see focussed 

learning as our pupils work with staff 

and their peers doing focussed 

activities that they enjoy in their 

groups.  Ask your child about what they 

are learning about in maths, reading, 

writing, science, RE, history, PE, music 

Spanish, Art, DT and you may be 

surprised to hear the wealth of 

information that they are able to share 

you. One of the most adorable things 

about our pupils is how they enjoy 

talking about their learning. 

 

 

WE ARE USING PARENT PAY FOR ALL PAYMENTS 

We are no longer collecting money/cash at our school. We have 

been trying to collect and manage payments for meals, clubs, 

trips and more through PARENT PAY. Unfortunately, only 28% of 

our parents have signed up, hence the reason we started taking 

cash again to get all our children involved in activities. 

This cannot continue, as our staff need to use their time to do 

other important and impactful things than counting money. 

PARENT PAY IS A SIMPLE, SAFE AND EASY WAY TO PAY.  

So whether your child has a school meal or not your account will 

need to be activated, because without an account your child will 

not be able to attend school trips. 

 

Letters are sent home with the information you need to help you 

activate your Parent Pay account. 

If you do not receive a letter, that means you already have 

access to your account. 

 

We are here to help, so please contact the school office if you 

have any trouble logging in or have any other questions. 

Cash will only be collected when we have charitable events.  

Mother’s Day gifts were made by 

children in many year groups to wish 

all mothers, HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY! 
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Year 3 visited Wenbley Stadium 
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 PHOTOS OF THE WEEK! 

MOTHERING SUNDAY IS THIS SUNDAY 

27TH MARCH. 

Since Friday’s assembly with Ms Kahlon, 

pupils were excited about the things they 

wanted to do for their mothers on 

Mother’s Day. 

My personal thank you to Nursery and 

Year 1 pupils who made cards and that 

assembly from Year one pupils who had 

me singing my own made up Mother’s Day 

song. 

We are wishing all mothers a HAPPY 

MOTHER’S DAY! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It was the last Science Club with year 4 

this week. Year 3 will now get their 

chance to do some of the fun 

activities. 

 

Our Year 1 pupils made pizza at 

Pizza Express this week.  

 

 

 

SAFEGUARDING MESSAGE! 

Thanks to all our children who are 

speaking out to stay safe. Remember 

to speak to a trusted adult about 

things that bothers you. We are always 

there to listen. Speak to your friends 

who can tell an adult, a safeguarding 

champion or any other adult in our 

school. 

 

Monday 9th May 2022 Grammar & Punctuation test - 45 minutes 

Spelling Test - 20 minutes 

Tuesday 10th May 2022 English Reading Test - 60 minutes 

Weds 11th May 2022 Mathematics Arithmetics (Paper 1) - 30 minutes 

Mathematics Reasoning (Paper 2) - 40 minutes 

Thurs 12th May 2022 Mathematics Reasoning (Paper 3) - 40 minutes 

YEAR 6 SATS 2022 


